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 24 of March 2022 

 
Dear friends, 

In this rapidly changing world, we see the need to connect to the message of the Gospel and express our 

faith to others in a new, more real way for everyday life. At times it seems that, as beautiful as it is, the 

content of our faith is “up there” in the clouds. In life we deal with real problems which require real 

answers. How can we bring faith, God, the resurrection, the victory of Christ over death down to our 

day-to-day life? When, for instance, there is a crisis in the marriage, or a relationship becomes painful; 

when we get a serious sickness, or we experience loneliness, or we feel misunderstood, not properly 

appreciated; when the working environment -- or even the family environment-- feels toxic, how can we 

experience that the resurrection of Jesus Christ is the answer to these situations of life? Furthermore, 

even people who have had a true experience of faith sometimes see that the way they try to express the 

importance of faith to those who are close to them and to their children or grandchildren does not 

manage to reach their heart and to speak to their lives.  

At St. Anthony and St. Joseph’s Churches we are addressing this issue with a Catechesis, a series of 

meetings, which will put us in touch with the proclamation of the Good News, of the forgiveness of God, 

and of the victory of Christ over death, going to the original proclamation from the time of the Apostles -

- of the primitive Church. When the Apostles announced this Good News, the Lord accompanied them 

and worked with signs and wonders in the lives of those who listened with an open heart, planting the 

seed of the resurrection in their heart. The event will take place here in St. Anthony’s Hall on Mondays 

and Thursdays at 8:00 PM, starting Monday, the 28th of March. We invite you to be a part of this 

fantastic journey: do not be afraid to make time for this in our busy world! Give the Lord a chance to 

surprise you, to show you what He can do for your life and the lives of those you hold dear. It is worth 

making some adjustments to your schedule to be there. Free babysitting will be available if needed.  

God bless you all, 

 

Fr. Attilio Morelli, Pastor 

St. Joseph’s Church, Sandys, Bermuda 

 
 
 
 
 

  


